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Office of the Schools Division Superintendent 
 
DIVISION MEMORANDUM 
No. _______,s. 2021 
 

                           August 10, 2021 
 
 

CONDUCT OF REPLAY ON REGIONAL VIRTUAL TRIBAL FESTIVAL IN  
COMMEMORATION OF INDIGENOUS PEOPLES (IP) DAY 

 
 
TO: SGOD and CID Chiefs 
 Public Schools District Supervisors  
 School Heads 
 Teachers  
 
 

1. In reference to the herein attached unnumbered Regional Memorandum dated August 9, 2021, the 

field is hereby informed that DepEd Regional Office Xl, through the Curriculum and Learning 

Management Division (CLMD). shall conduct the Replay on Regional Virtual Tribal Festival in 

Commemoration of Indigenous Peoples (IP) Day, with the theme: Karunungan ng mga Katutubong 

Pamayanan: Limang Daang Taon ng Pagtatangol at Pagpapayabang Ipagpatuloy sa Pangalawang 

Dekada ng Katutubong Edukasyon, on August 13, 2021 at 1:30 in the afternoon through 

Streamyard platform. 

 

2. The objectives of this activity are as follows: 

 

1. Highlight the Indigenous Knowledge Systems and Practices (IKSPs) of various tribes across 

the region; 

2. Foster the spirit of nationalism and respect to Indigenous Peoples (IP); 

3. Showcase unique talents and skills depicting their respective tribes such as dances, songs, 

chants, delicacies, mural painting, and demonstration of skills like weaving, bead making, 

and mat and textile designing; 

4. Cultivate deeper understanding and awareness of IP cultural heritage; and 

5. Redirect the learners toward appreciation on their cultural values and practices. 

 

3. In connection thereof, all schools are encouraged to watch the said replay of the activity, via 

CLMD Xl Facebook Live. 

 

4. Wide and immediate dissemination of this Memorandum to all concerned is directed. 

 

 

 

CRISTY C. EPE 

Schools Division Superintendent 

 

                

 
 
 
 
 
 
               
              
 
 

 




